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Dear Families  

From now on, we are going to share our newsletter on a Monday! 

We had another fabulous week of learning last week across our classes. Our subject leaders are sharing 

very positive feedback about the high standards and quality of learning that children are recording in 

their books and it is so lovely to pop into lessons and see the children so engaged with their learning. 

We have some wonderful news to share with you. Our lovely Miss Wren has had a beautiful little girl, Ivy. 

We are so excited to welcome another, very tiny member of Team Lanesend. How exciting! 

This week sees the return of family lunches. We are looking forward to welcoming you back! Please do 

make sure that you book in advance so we know how many people are coming and so that we can order 

you a delish meal from Relish.  

Do have a look at the notices and dates later in the newsletter for important updates and events. Not 

only do we have Parents' Evening soon, but our Open Evening for new starters as well as a range of 

wonderful transition opportunities. In addition to this, Mrs Domoney is running 'Wandling Wednesdays' 

for families in Reception to find out more about Phonics. Fantastic! In other reading news, Mrs Wall has 

included some fabulous 'Reading News' later in the newsletter. This is not to be missed!  

More exciting news: behind the scenes we have been working on a brand new website. Our aim is to get 

this launched for after half term so we will keep you posted! 

Finally, we have been working on a new Communication Policy which we be sharing with you in the 

coming weeks. Now that we are using Arbor, we kindly ask all families to download the App as all 



messaging we do on email and on the App is completely free for the school. Whilst we will also be able 

to send texts, there is a cost to the school so the more people who join on the App for messaging the 

better! 

I hope you all have a lovely week ahead, 

Best wishes  

Mrs Sutton 

Baby Ivy - our newest member of Team Lanesend! 

We have some very lovely news to share that Miss Wren's beautiful baby girl arrived safely on Sunday 

29th September. She has named her Ivy Alice. We are excited to have a new member of our Team 

Lanesend and cannot wait for cuddles! Congratulations Miss Wren and family.  

 

1 - Beautiful baby Ivy.  



Celebrations in School 

 

 

2 - Our KS1 children with their amazing awards from this week's assembly 



 

3 - Our KS2 children with their wonderful celebration certificates this week   

 

4 - Violet has impressed us with her amazing focus this week! She received a gold token award! Well done Murtha! 



 

5 - This week, Charlie received the Ladybird Class gold token - as a class we thought of ten different reasons why Charlie had 
earnt this token including his kindness, learning behaviour and how positively he has built relationships with all his friends and 

grown-ups in Reception. Well, done Charlie! 

 

6 - Great effort from the U11 girls at their match . Well done girls. 



 

7 - Well done to our U11 boys who secured a 3-2 win against Binstead on Friday. Well done Team! 



All about Reading - our wonderful Reading newsletter 



 



Wandling on a Wednesday - Reception Families 

 

We would love to invite our current Reception families into school to join Mrs Domoney for some 

sessions about our phonics scheme 'Little Wandle'. These are open sessions with no need to book, just 

pop along! 

Wandling on a Wednesday – open session, all are welcome in school  

 



Open Evening and Stay and Play for New Intake 2025! 



 



We are holding story themed songs, craft and play sessions every Tuesday in the coming weeks for any 

new intake children due to start school in September 2025. There is no need to book, just pop along 

and meet the team from our lovely Butterfly and Ladybird classes. 

We are also holding our first Open Evening on Thursday 10th October 6pm-7pm. If you know of anyone 

due to start school in September 2025 please do pass this onto them.  

Team Lanesend cannot wait to meet you all! 

 

8 - Our Story, Songs, Craft and Play sessions, every Tuesday on the following dates for new intake children 2025 



 

9 - Our Open Evening 6pm-7pm on Thursday 10th October for new intake children 2025 

Go Yellow Day - Friday 11th October  

On Friday 11th October we will be taking part in 'Go Yellow Day' for Mountbatten Hospice. Children 

can come to school wearing something yellow for a £1 donation (please give your child's £1 cash to their 

child's teacher to collect in the morning). We are also holding a Cake Sale after school this day at 3pm 

outside the main front office and would love donations of cakes from families to sell. Please bring any 

cakes in on the morning of Friday 11th October ready. All proceeds raised will go to Mountbatten 

Hospice IOW.  



Thank you in advance!  

 



Reminders and Dates for the Diary  



 



Reminders  

• Reminders - Please do not message staff on personal social media regarding school. All enquiries 

should be through admin@lanesendprimary.co.uk or in app message on Arbor. These will be 

replied to within the working hours of the day in school 8am-4pm. Thank you in advance for 

your support.  

• A gentle reminder that the car park is for staff use only - please do not use this to drop off, even 

for Breakfast Club. Many thanks for your understanding. 

• If you have any Lanesend Football Kits at home please could they be returned to the office or to 

Miss Westbrook. Thank you.  

Dates for your Diaries  

• Tuesday 8th October 2024 - Dance Live Rehearsals begin 3pm-4pm - Years 4, 5 and 6 

• Thursday 10th October 2024 - Open Evening for Reception starters 2025 - 6pm-7pm 

• Friday 11th October 2024 - Go Yellow Day - Yellow Mufti for £1 donation/Cake Sale after school - 

for Mountbatten 

• Wednesday 16th October 2024 - Parents Evening - slots bookable on Arbor - 1.30pm - 7pm  

• Thursday 17th October - PTFA meeting 3:00pm  - 3:30pm 

 

10 - Week commencing 07.10.2024 we are on week 3 of the menu. Please book your child's meals from home on Relish. Thank 
you in advance.  



 

11 - Here are the dates for each Year Group's Families in for Lunch week. 

Attendance  

 

12 - Well done the classes in green who achieved 96%+ attendance last week! Amazing.  



Community News and Events 

 



 

13 - We are so pleased to have Dee back on a Tuesday at 9am for Maths with Dee. This is free and all families, just pop along! 
Thank you.  



 



 



 



 



 

 



 



 



 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 


	Baby Ivy - our newest member of Team Lanesend!
	Celebrations in School
	All about Reading - our wonderful Reading newsletter
	Wandling on a Wednesday - Reception Families
	Open Evening and Stay and Play for New Intake 2025!
	Go Yellow Day - Friday 11th October
	Reminders and Dates for the Diary
	Attendance
	Community News and Events

